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Arthur K. D» Hair, Esq 
P. 0. Box 1382, 
Montreal•
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Bear Mr. Hair:-
I beg to acknowledge and to thank 

you for your letter of December 27th.
It is gratifying to observe that 

the City Council are willing to work with the Last 
Post Fund organization.
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In accordance with aur conversation 
of this morning I have reserved the evening of 
Friday, the 18th of January, for the meeting of our Executive. Will you please come to my office that 
afternoon in order that we may go over together the Agenda for the evening.

1Yours faithfully.
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